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REPORT

● In August of 2022 we were blessed to be able to hold our Mission's Conference at Last
Harvest Ministries Church. We had a very good attendance and were blessed with Dr. Vijay
and Apa Balla, Brian Nix, Heriberto and Tania Martinez, as well as Jonathan and Angie
Burgess as our guest speakers.

● This year our Missions Conference is tentatively set for October 21, 2023 with location TBA.

● As of December 2022 our total giving to missions by the conference was $32,229.37. This
included all individual missionary support, special offerings and other ministries (GO, People
to People etc.)

● A breakdown of what your individual church has contributed to each missionary or ministry
can be obtained by contacting me at (719) 424-9076. For a more detailed breakdown, visit
the IPHC Website, at www.iphc.org, and click on the link for Kristen Seay.
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